SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE E-BUSINESS MINUTES NOVEMBER 14, 2016

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, information was enailed to members of the SGEC relative to:

1. Request from Academic and Student Affairs Committee for an Extension through November 2016 on Policy on Consensual Relationships

It was requested that if members of the SGEC had any concerns with approving what was presented, they were to inform Chair Scott Infartugeclose of business on November 14. Since